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new for all of us and we are on this journey together. Our goal is to keep students and families
engaged with their classroom teachers and their school. Learning plans may look different for each
student, each household, and each classroom teacher. We want to stay connected with you and work
together to meet all of your needs. We appreciate your patience and flexibility and encourage you to
reach out if you have any questions or need support in any area. School may be closed but
Chanticleer Nation is strong and extends beyond our walls. We expect learning to still happen and
relationships to continue to grow in a new and exciting way.

MR. SMITH'S MESSAGE

\ ==,
* Enjoy the beautiful Nebraska '« ¢ &ﬂ !
weather. Remember you have the \//
power to make your own weather... sometimes
you have to create your own sunshine.

* Take time to BREATHE! Please do not let
yourself get frustrated or stressed out. Talk
to your parents, your teacher, Mr. Lansman,
Mr. Smith... we are in this together.

* Be patient with your parents. This is new for
them too.

* Be the best version of YOU every day... we may
not be at school but there is so much we can
all do to make ourselves a little bit better
every day.

* Make a schedule that works for you and your
family. Your schedule may include stuff like:
wake up... eat breakfast... make a TO DO list...
do learning activities... take a break... do
some chores... eat lunch... clean up... take a
break... exercise... play... have fun... go to bed

* Control what you can control. Be respectful,
be KIND.

If you have a Chromebook, take
good care of it.

* Keep it charged
* Keep it clean

* Use it safely; establish a time and place
to use your Chromebook.

Parents, please monitor your child’s Chromebook
use at home while knowing all Chromebook usage
is monitored through the OPS filter system.

CONTACT
INFORMATION

We will be here to support your family every
step of the way.

SCHOOL PHONE: (308) 730-3331
MR. SMITH'S CELL: (402) 380-2286
MR. SMITH'S EMAIL: dougsmith@ordps.org

COMMUNICATIO

Remember the Ord Public School’s mobile app for your phones.

Having trouble? We’ll help you download it to your phone.




